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Next Meeting 
 

TUESDAY,  APRIL 9th, 2013 
 

The Lantana, Randolph, MA 

 

MAIN PROGRAM 
 

Update on NFPA 99 

Medical Gas Systems 
 
 

SPEAKER 
Jonathan Willard with 

Certified Medical Gas Services, New Boston, NH 

 

PROGRAM SCHEDULE 
 

Plumbing 101 / Social Hour   5:00 – 6:00 

Dinner      6:00 – 7:00 

Chapter Business    7:00 – 7:30 

Speaker / Technical Session  7:30 – 8:30 

 
MENU 

Classic Caesar Salad,  

New Age Chicken Bleu 

Apple Crisp a la Mode 

 

MEETING RESERVATIONS 
 

$30.00 Reservation 

$40.00 W/O Reservation 

Retired & Currently Unemployed Members are Free 
 

Please reserve by Friday, March 8th, 2013 

Contact Cathy @ W.P. Haney,  

(508) 238 – 2030 
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                President’s Report 
 

  

Greetings,   

 

 I am happy to report that our March Chapter meeting was very well attended by engi-

neers and affiliates.  We had a total of 46 persons in attendance for “Get the Lead Out”. The 

location was chosen primarily to give members that live and work North of Boston an oppor-

tunity to attend a chapter meeting.  I will recommend that the current and future Chapter Board 

of Directors continue this policy of varying the location of the meetings.  

 

 I am also pleased to announce that ASPE and the American Rainwater Catchment 

Society of America (ARCSA) have joined forces to put on a 2-day rainwater catchment seminar 

in Boston this coming June 4th & 5th.   The seminar will be presented by ARCSA.  Attendees will 

receive up to 1.5 CEU’s.  The location of the workshop is at the Constitution Inn, 150 3rd Ave, 

Boston. MA.  The Constitution Inn is located in the Charlestown Navy Yard. The Constitution Inn 

is accessible to public transportation, including ferry service from downtown Boston and Logan 

Airport.   Refer to Society’s website www.ASPE.org/ARCSAworkshop for more details.    

 

 The Product Show planning is well underway. The date of the Show is November 12, 

2013. This year’s Biennial Product Show and Seminars will be held at the Lantana, Randolph, 

MA. Co-chairs Frank Teebagy and Patrick McAuliffe have already held multiple meetings and 

are looking for volunteers to assist the sub-committee chairs.  

 

 Booth sales forms and other registration information are forthcoming and will be pub-

lished on the chapter Website and in this newsletter. 

 

 Please note that we will hold our chapter officer elections at the May Chapter Meet-

ing. The election will take place during the meeting which is to be held at the Lantana in Ran-

dolph, MA.  I am encouraged to report that there are a few people that have expressed interest 

in running for certain chapter offices.  

 

 In closing, I would like to remind you that the next Chapter meeting is our Annual Joint 

meeting with the Greater Boston Plumbing, Heating & Cooling Contractors.  The meeting will be 

held at the Lantana, Randolph MA on April 9th. Social Hour starts at 5:00pm - I hope to see you 

there! 

 

 

Sincerely, Rich Dean, CPD, President, Boston Chapter ASPE 

 

    President 

    Rich Dean, CPD 

    R. G. Vanderweil 

    Tel:  (617) - 956 - 4743 
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    Laurence D. Johnston, CPD 

    Consentini Associates 

    Tel:  (617) - 234 - 1826 

    Fax:  (617) - 494– 9292 

    e-mail:  ljohnston@consentini-ma.com 
 

     V. P. Membership 

    John Callahan 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  johnc@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Treasurer 

    Richard Pokorny 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  richp@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Administrative Secretary 

    Paul Galvin 

    GF Piping Systems 

    Tel:  (741) - 788 - 7042 

    Fax:  (508) - 362 - 3544 

    e-mail:paul.galvin@georgfischer.com 
 

    Corresponding Secretary 

    Patrick J. Haney 

    W. P. Haney Company 

    Tel:  (508) - 238 - 2030 

    Fax:  (508) - 238 - 8353 

    e-mail:  phaney656@aol.com 
 

    ASPENEWS Editor 

    Dawn Pokorny 

    Tel:  (508) - 520 - 0133 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  dawnp@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Education Chairman 

    Fredrick (Rick) Neth, CPD 

Parsons Brinkerhoff 

Tel: (617) - 426 - 7330  X4809 

Email: nethf@pbworld.com 
 

    Affiliate Liaison 

    Jeff Gooding 

David Gooding 

    Tel:  (401) - 639 - 4429 

    Fax:  (508) - 894 - 2001 

    email:  jgooding@goodingd.com 

 

 

    Board of Governors 

    Chairman - Al Marzullo PE, CPD 
 

    Members 

    Joseph A. Vela, Sr., CPD 

    William F. Hughes, CPD 

A Boston Policeman, MA State Trooper, and a  

Watertown Fireman unsuccessfully try to open a fro-

zen hydrant.   Guys: it's "Righty Tighty, Lefty Loosey". 

http://www.ASPE.org/ARCSAworkshop
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Technical Report 
 

 You are cordially invited to join us for our April Meeting Tuesday, April 9, 2013, at Lantana’s in Randolph MA.  This 

month’s meeting is our Annual Joint Meeting with the Plumbing, Heating and Cooling Contractors of Greater Boston, better 

known as the PHCC.  This meeting is always a great opportunity to come out and meet with our fellow Contractors and Industry profession-

als.  These are the folks that install the systems that you specify, design and sell.  Please make your reservation early as this meeting is 

usually well attended. 

 This month’s seminar topic will be a 60-minute traditional, lecture-style education session in which an overview of the changes to 

the medical gas and vacuum system requirements in the new NFPA 99, Health Care Facilities Code, 2012 edition are discussed.  In addi-

tion, a brief synopsis of the elements of a comprehensive medical gas systems operation and management program will be provided.  The 

presentation will be followed by our usual question and answer period. 

 The presentation will consist of an overview of the important changes to the medical gas and vacuum system requirements in the 

new edition of NFPA 99 including the following: 
 

1) NFPA Definitions and Applicability of the Code  

         This is an overview of how the code has moved from the application of an occupancy-based method of the requirements to a risk-

 based approach. 

1) Central Supply System and Equipment Changes 

2) Pipeline Distribution System and Components Changes 

3) Alarm Warning Systems Changes 

4) Performance Criteria and Testing Changes 

5) Operation and Management 
 

This is a synopsis of the new requirements for the operation and management for existing medical gas and vacuum systems. 

After attending this session, the participant will be knowledgeable of the changes to the requirements for medical gas and vacuum sys-

tems in NFPA 99 and also be able to identify the applicable regulatory requirements for the operation and management of medical gas 

systems. 

 Our presenter is Mr. Jonathan C. Willard, the president and owner of Certified Medical Gas Services (CMGS), which is a privately 

held company with the vision to be a single-source, turnkey provider of comprehensive medical gas services.  Jonathan has worked in the 

medical gas and health care construction industry for over 16 years.  In addition to holding the following medical gas credentials, Mr. 

Willard is a principal member of the Technical Committee on Medical Gas and Vacuum Piping Systems (NFPA 99: Health Care Facilities 

Code) and a principal member of the Technical Committee on Industrial and Medical Gases (NFPA 55: Compressed Gases and Cryogenic 

Fluids Code).  He currently serves on the Medical Gas Professional Healthcare Organization (MGPHO) Board of Directors and is also a LEED 

AP (Accredited Professional), a certified Project Management Professional (PMP), and a Certified Healthcare Constructor (CHC) with a Mas-

ter of Science degree in Business Education (MBE). 

 

Medical Gas Credentials: 

ASSE 6010 Medical Gas Systems Installer Certified 

ASSE 6015 Bulk Medical Gas Systems Installer Certified 

ASSE 6020 Medical Gas Systems Inspector Certified 

ASSE 6030 Medical Gas Systems Verifier Certified 

ASSE 6040 Medical Gas Systems Maintenance Personnel Certified 

ASSE 6050 Medical Gas Systems Instructor Certified 

ASSE 6055 Bulk Medical Gas Systems Instructor Certified 

MGPHO Credentialed Medical Gas Verifier (CMGV-0135) 

 
By Kevin Lally, CPD, V.P. Technical, Boston Chapter ASPE 
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                 Membership News 
 

New Chapter Members 

 

 The Boston Chapter would like to welcome our four newest members into the chapter: 

  Mark Lemire  Affiliate Member  Lubrizol    Concord, NH 

  Zachary Rohlfs  Full Member  Fitzmeyer & Tocci  Stoneham, MA 

  Patrick Hart  Full Member  Symmes Maini & McKee Cambridge, MA 

  Jacob Littman  Full Member  TRO Jung Brannen  Boston, MA 

 

 

March Guest Speaker 
 

Left:  Members of the Boston Chapter listen as Guest 

Speaker Greg Gyorda (a member of the Get The Lead Out 

Plumbing Consortium) discusses the upcoming National 

Lead Free Law which goes into effect Jan 4, 2014 which 

engineers will need to comply with. 

 

Right:  Boston Chapter President Rich Dean addresses a 

full house at the March meeting held at the Chateau Res-

taurant in Andover, MA 

 

 

Are You Ready for the New National Lead Law? 
 

 The countdown is on: the federal “Reduction of Lead in Drinking Water Act” becomes effective January 4, 2014, and distributors, 

engineers, contractors, and code officials all need to start preparing now. To facilitate a smooth transition, The Get the Lead Out Plumbing 

Consortium is in place and ready to get you ready … offering widespread education about the manufacture, distribution, and installation of 

Lead Free* plumbing products. 

 The Consortium – a cross-section of the plumbing industry comprised of leading trade associations and manufacturers – is offering 

a variety of resources that will help you prepare for this new law, which will make it illegal to sell or install pipes, fittings and fixtures in appli-

cations that convey water for human consumption that have a weighted average lead content exceeding 0.25% (the previous national stand-

ard was 8.0% maximum). 

 “This is a game changer,” says Roger Peugeot, vice chairman of the PHCC Educational Foundation. “There is a lot of stock out there 

in trucks and warehouses, which will need to be used by the end of [2013]. The product also takes a different technique for soldering, which 

will involve training.” 

 Take Action Today!  -  To promote understanding of and compliance with the new law, the Consortium has developed a comprehen-

sive web site, www.GetTheLeadOutPlumbing.com. Visit it today, and get all the facts, including: 

Interpretation and enforcement issues related to the new law. 

Information about Lead Free products, basis for Lead Free product selection and compliance, and material factors impacting the ability 

to solder Lead Free alloys effectively and solder-flux considerations. 

Upcoming training opportunities at industry meetings. 

Step-by-step action plans for distributors, engineers, contractors, and code officials on how to prepare for the federal Lead Free law. 
  

*Lead Free refers to the wetted surface of pipe, fittings and fixtures in potable water systems that have a weighted average lead content 

<=0.25% per the Safe Drinking Water Act (Sec. 1417) amended 1-4-2011 and other equivalent state regulations. 

 This article is provided by the Get The Lead Out Plumbing Consortium. Members of the consortium include: American Society of 

Plumbing Engineers (ASPE), American Supply Association (ASA), International Association of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials (IAPMO), In-

ternational Code Council (ICC), Legend Valve, Milwaukee Valve, NIBCO INC.,Plumbing Heating Cooling Contractors - National Association 

(PHCC), PHCC Educational Foundation, Plumbing Manufacturers International (PMI), Reliance Worldwide, Viega, LLC,Watts Water Technolo-

gies.  

 

 

From My Email Inbox: 
 

Enhance your career-become a CPD - With the Certified in Plumbing Design (CPD) designation after your name, you will be recognized as a 

leader in the plumbing engineering field. This year's CPD exam is being held April 18 and 19 at testing sites across the country. What are you 

waiting for? Register today at www.aspe.org/CPDcertification. 

Free Online CEU Webinars - Looking for additional CEU credits for your PE or CPD certification that you can earn online for free? Go to http://

thececampus.com for a wide range of free online Continuing Education webinars pertaining to Sustainable Design, Plumbing/HVAC, Exteri-

ors, Facility Management/Maintenance as well as Health and Safety. (reprinted from the EDC Magazine eNewsletter) 

Watch Legionella Webinars - The HACCP approach to managing building water systems for Legionella control has been recommended by the 

World Health Organization since 2007 and is proposed in ASHRAE 188P. A free webinar (repeated every few weeks in the coming months), 

will discuss practical and legal considerations for the scope of a HACCP water plan. For full details and numerous Legionella articles and 

webinars go to http://www.hcinfo.com (reprinted from PM Magazine online) 

2013 B.I.G. Book - The December issue of pme features the 2013 B.I.G. Book. The Brand Information Guide is a valuable reference tool that 

features more than 50 pages of manufacturers and plumbing products along with an extensive trade name listing also available online at 

www.pmengineer.com/thebigbook 

 

By John Callahan, CPD,  V.P. Membership, Boston Chapter ASPE 

http://www.GetTheLeadOutPlumbing.com
http://thececampus.com/
http://thececampus.com/
http://www.hcinfo.com/
http://click.bnp-digital.com/?qs=5ddd005626dd1e6e76b400a5b335c021c62d86b408a4ea8b92009e05ae331514b3408155baca035b
http://click.bnp-digital.com/?qs=5ddd005626dd1e6e93a3f39ad9ffae0a5a4c9b627ea2ecd5f24c0beae6a934b9967c1311ab939e6a
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FREE DINNER  

AT NEXT  

ASPE MEETING 
 

Be one of the first two people to email the  

answer to the following questions to: 

richp@jhpokorny.net  

 

And get a FREE DINNER at the  

MARCH Monthly Meeting 

 
 

1. Where can you watch legionella 

webinars? 

 

2.   What company does Jonathan 

Willard own? 
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The Fire Pump Testing Company 
 

Evaluation, Testing and Certification of Fire Suppression Systems 

Fire Pump Testing, Standpipe Testing and Building Commissioning 

Hydrant Flow Testing and Water Supply Analysis 
Residential and Commercial System Installation and Service 

Fire Protection Design and Engineering - System Hydraulic Analysis 

 
                                                   Tel: (617) 971-0700 

                                                        Fax: (617) 524-7171 

Cell: (617) 592-4236 
11 Varney Street                     http: //www.thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Boston, MA 02130-4109       Email: tom@thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Thomas Duross CPD         Member: ASPE, NFPA, AFSA, FCCCHR, BBB 

 

Wozny/Barbar Associates, Inc. is a fast growing consulting 

engineering firm specializing in the design of Mechanical, Elec-

trical, Plumbing, and Fire Protection.  Our company has offices 

located in Hanover, Massachusetts, and Rhode Island.  We offer 

competitive salary and a complete benefits package including 

health/dental insurance, 401K, 401K match, holidays, vacation, 

sick days, etc. 

 

We are currently seeking motivated individuals for the  

following full-time positions in both of our offices: 

 

Plumbing & Fire Protection Designers  

Plumbing & Fire Protection Engineers 

Mechanical (HVAC) Designers 

Mechanical (HVAC) Engineers 

 

Candidates will be required to assist in the design and e 

ngineering of HVAC, Plumbing, and Fire Protection systems, 

and production of construction documents using AutoCAD®, 

REVIT, and other computer software applications. 

 

Interested candidates should forward their qualifications to: 

 

Wozny/Barbar & Associates, Inc. 

1090 Washington Street 

Hanover, MA 02339 

Attention:  Mr. Greg Wozny 

gwozny@wbaengineers.com 
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Air Energy 7 Fire Pump Testing Company 5 Practical Applications 8 

Bradley 3 Gourley 6 RL Stone Co. New England 7 

Elkay 5 Guardian Equipment 3 Sloan Valve Company 7 

Emerson Swan 3 J. H. Pokorny Associates 6 T & S Brass 8 

Environmental Air Specialties 6 K Ross Co. 5 Tower Hill Sales 6 

Environmental Air Specialties 6 Kirschner Associates, Inc. 8 Victaulic 5 

ETTER Engineering 7 Leonard Valve 6 Walter F. Morris Company 8 

ETTER Engineering 7 Milwakee Valve 5 W.P. Haney / Watts 3 

Index of Paid Advertisers 

 

Proud to Represent: 
 

Sloan Valve Co.  
Halsey Taylor Co. 
Leonard Valve Co. 
WaterSaver  
Guardian  
Georg Fischer 
Just 
Acorn 
Elmdor  
Chronomite 

 

 
 

J. H. Pokorny Associates LLC  

 

 

www.jhpokorny.net 
getinfo@jhpokorny.net   

 

1502 Providence Highway 

Norwood, MA  02062 
Tel (781) 762 - 2661    Fax (781) 762 - 5949 

KIRSCHNER ASSOCIATES, INC. 
8 Abbey Lane, PO Box 312 

Middleboro, MA 02346-0312 

Tel: 800-752-1588 Fax: 508-947-0850 

www.kirschnerassociates.com 

 

PATTERSON-KELLEY 

AMERIDEX PHX  WENDLAND TANK 

RITE BOILERS NATCO HEATERS 

SECURITY CHIMNEYS 

mailto:getinfo@jhpokorny.net
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A.S.P.E. 

P.O. Box 111 

East Walpole, MA  02032 

Tuesday 

9th 

April 

 

Next 

Event Send to: 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

TM 
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